
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF GLASTONBURY, CT 

 

On October 7, 2020, the duly authorized agent of the Glastonbury 

Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Agency approved a 12-foot by 

24-foot within the wetlands’ upland review area at Fire Company 

#1, 2825 Main Street. 

   

Dave Sacchitella, Building Superintendent  

Town of Glastonbury         

       

 

      

      

  

    

 

 


